
SECONDARY PRINCIPAL REPORT 

February 9, 2015 

 

Congratulations to Snoball King—Bobby Ewert & Queen—Alyssa Swigerd 

 

Registration booklets for 2015-2016 have been revised.  The registration process for next year’s 

Seniors (Class of 2016) will begin upon approval of a Master Schedule. 

 

Candidates for National Honor Society membership will soon be going through the process of 

application and review.  Advisor—Mrs. Wahl.   

 

Twenty plus Senior High Knowledge Bowl students participated in a meet on January 23
rd

.  The 

team of Lucas Adelman,  Mikki Erickson, Erick Hernandez & Tanner Teske placed third.  Advisor—

Mrs. Jibben.     

 

Twelve FCCLA Students participating in Region STAR events on February 2
nd

 advanced to state 

competition on April 16
th

 – 18
th

.  Advisor—Mrs. Reisdorph. 

 

A delegation of CGB students is scheduled to accompany Mr. Daniels to the annual Skills Fest at 

Ridgewater College in Willmar on February 12
th

.    

 

Junior Prom Committee members are working with Advisors Mr. Christensen & Ms. Stotesbery to 

plan the April 11
th

 event.   

 

First Semester Grades are in.  Students have received report cards and were notified if they are in 

need of additional credits.  Third Quarter ends March 19
th

 (Midterm is February 19
th

). 

 

The mid-winter concert will be held at the high school on March 9
th

 beginning at 7:30.  Advisors—

Ragan & Sollie. 

 

The Large Group Choir Contest will be held on March 11
th

.  The Large Group Band Contest will be 

held on March 18
th

. 

 

Congratulations to Spelling Bee Winners:  Sharina Reyes, Emma Botker & Elizabeth Davis.  

Advisor—Mrs. Hynnek. 

 

Congratulations to Science Fair Winners--Grand Champion- Austin Folk  8
th

 Grade:  1
st

 Emma 

Botker, 2
nd

 Saige Ochsendorf 7 Callie Kleindl, 3
rd

 Kevin Fischer  7
th

 Grade:  1
st

 Danika Wiegman, 2
nd

 

Mataiah Turner & Sharina Reyes, 3
rd

 Casey Dahl.  Advisor—Mrs. Raguse.  

 

A Speech Meet is scheduled to be held at the CGB High School on March 14
th

.  The Speech Team 

under the direction of Mrs. Schott will begin attending weekly meets the week of February 2
nd

.  

The Sub-Section Speech Meet will be held at Morris High School on March 27
th

.   

 

The Student Council Taco Feed is scheduled for February 19
th

 from 5-7. 

 

 

 

 


